Ledn, October the 30th, 2014
Dear Cybersecurity expert:

The Spanish National Cybersecurity Institute (INCIBE), is an organisation dependent on the
Spanish Ministerio de Industria, Energia y Turismo (Ministry for Industry, Energy and Tourism)
through SETSI, the Secretaria de Estado de Telecomunicaciones y para la Sociedad de la
Informacion (Secretariat of State for Telecommunications and the Information Society), and is the
benchmark institution with regard to the development of cybersecurity, and of digital trust for the
general public, for RedIRIS (the Spanish academic and research network), and for businesses,
especially sectors of strategic importance.

As a centre of excellence, INCIBE is a service offered by the Spanish Government to work towards
the development of cybersecurity as an instrument for social transformation and for developing
new fields of innovation. To this end, with its activities focused on research, the provision of
services, and cooperation with the relevant actors, INCIBE heads a range of initiatives directed at
cybersecurity at both a national and an international level.

INCIBE is now organizing its first edition of Cybercamp, which objective is to be the spanish
reference of cybersecurity talent management for either academic or industrial perspective. It
would allow us to enhance our competitiveness based on our most important asset: our
professionals.

We count with the collaboration of best national and international experts and we will run multiple
cyberchallenges at different levels of complexity as well as we will perform research and
development PhD workshops together with enterpreneurial coaching, investors speed dating and
jobs forum spaces trying to connect all the different stakeholders for a common goal.

The first edition will be at Madrid (Casa de Campo, Pabellén Multiusos |) between December
the 5th and 7th 2014. The entrance is free.

We appreciate you in advance if further dissemination through your channels and contacts could
be done, especially students, teachers, researchers and professionals, as the pre-qualification
on-line phase starts on November 7th and due to the great enthusiasm and effort by the
organization and profesional team | represent in order its results could be as of the level of
satisfaction everybody could expect from a major event like Cybercamp in present and future.

The registration is already open and free through Cybercamp website: http://www.cybercamp.es
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D. Miguel Rego Fernandez
General Director
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Best regards,



